RECEIVED

By bobbitt_ b at 11:11 am, Jul 11, 2022

From: Ken Guilbeault

To: DEP_NED; Schroer, Jeffrey

Cc: Jim Christiansen; Eric Parker; Purvis, Maurice

Subject: Notification of Sampling - Trail Ridge Landfill - WACS 33628
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 10:44:24 AM

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking
links, or responding to this email.

In accordance with Appendix 3, V.A.1 of the Site’s solid waste permit, this email is to notify the Department that
semi-annual water quality sampling is scheduled to occur at Trail Ridge Landfill on August 1 through 5, 2022. We
will update the Department if there are any changes in the schedule. If you have any questions, please call or email.

Ken Guilbeault, P.G.(FL, AL, GA, TN, LA)
Carlson Environmental Consultants, PC
813-240-4568 (C)
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